



Office of the Mayor

One Civic Plaza NW, Albuquerque, NM 87103 Richard J. Berry, Mayor

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

February 19, 2016

TO:

Dan Lewis, President, City Council

FROM:

Richard J. Berry, Mayor

SUBJECT:

Mayor's Appointment of Mr. Chris J. Green to the Open Space Advisory Board

I am submitting for your advice and consent the following name for appointment to the Open Space Advisory Board in accordance with the City of Albuquerque Ordinance 14-13-3-7.

APPOINTEE NAME

Mr. Chris J. Green 7516 Bellrose Ave. NE Albuquerque, NM 87110 **TERM** May 1, 2019

Mr. Chris J. Green, PLA, ASLA, LEED AP, Principal, has over 28 years of experience in the implementation of all phases of the landscape design process, including the design of over fifty park or recreational complexes. He has vast experience in managing design teams on large-scale recreational projects, and facilitating public input on such projects. He has practiced sustainable site and landscape design for many years and is a LEED Accredited Professional. His goal is the thoughtful and provocative design of our outdoor spaces for people to socialize and recreate. Some of his City projects include the ongoing improvements to Balloon Fiesta Park, including the Sid Cutter Pilot's Landing Pavilion and the Balloonists' Tribute Area, the Albuquerque Baseball Complex, Vista del Norte Community Park, Ventana

Tribute Area, the Albuquerque Baseball Complex, Vista del Norte Community Park, Ventana Ranch Community Park, North Domingo Baca Community Park and Multi-Generation Center, Manzano Mesa Community Park and Multi-Generation Center, Taylor Ranch/Don Newton Community Center, and the Seven Bar Town Center Park and Ride Facility. Other recreation projects of note include A Park Above, a universally accessible park for the City of Rio Rancho, and Anesi Park, a nature oriented park and trail system for the City of Farmington. Mr. Green earned a Bachelor of Science in Design with an emphasis in Landscape Architecture from Arizona State University. Mr. Green is a Professional Landscape Architect in New Mexico (#234), Arizona (#25620), and Texas (#2595). He is a Member of the American Society of Landscape Architects and currently serves as the Trustee of the New

Mexico Chapter. Mr. Green resides in Council District 7 and will fill an At Large vacancy on this board. His term will expire May 1, 2019.

The remaining members are:

Representing Name Term		
Name	Term	
Ms. Leslie Rene Horvath	05/01/2018	
Mr. Alan Reed	05/01/2018	
Mr. Michael J Jensen	05/01/2016	
Vacant		
Mr. Loren J. Hines	05/01/2017	
Ms. Janet W. Saiers	05/01/2017	
Mr. Griffin Lechner	05/01/2016	
	Ms. Leslie Rene Horvath Mr. Alan Reed Mr. Michael J Jensen Vacant Mr. Loren J. Hines Ms. Janet W. Saiers	

Open Space Advisory Board

Page 3

Robert J. Perry, Chief Administrative Officer

Date

317116